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Craig, Sondra

From: Amy Olson <amykaylafleur@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 10:25 AM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: SUPPORT FOR REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 

Hello, 
 
I would like to write to voice my support for the sale of the former La Crosse Public Library Southside Branch to the Girl Scouts of 
WI Badgerland Council. The sale to a local non-profit would mean this building could continue being a valuable asset to the 
community for years to come. It would support our youth as well as provide jobs and economic benefits to the community. We 
really enjoy all the opportunities our troop offers to kids.  This location is perfect with the beautiful park.  My kids also really enjoy 
riding bike to the park there and I hope it will remain open to the public.  Please consider this positive transformation of a space 
that is a vital part of our community. Thank you!   
Amy Olson  
2210 30th St S 
La Crosse Wi 
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